

Future Meetings

5 May 2009: 6.00 pm Theme:

Venue: Assembly Hall, Lambeth Town Hall SW2

2 June 2009: 6:30 pm Theme:

Venue: St John's Waterloo SE1

7 July 2009: 6:00 pm Theme:

Venue: Room 8, Lambeth Town Hall SW2

Community Engagement Programme Seminar 14 April

Community Engagement Project (CEP), is a partnership between the Metropolitan Police Authority (MPA), Metropolitan Police Service (MPS) and the Safer London Foundation, the charitable arm of the MPS.

In 2008, CEP presented a Seminar on the '7 Stage Police Model' and 'Problem Solving'. Approximately five hundred people from the Safer Neighbourhood Panels (SNPs) and Community Police Engagement Groups (CPEGs) attended the thirty-four Seminars we held across London.

CEP now wish to invite you and your panel to Stage 2 of the CEP project; another Seminar that has been designed specifically for SNPs. We will be delivering new Seminars across London on 'Anti-social Behaviour' and 'Understanding the Extended Police Family and Partnerships.' These topics were chosen as a result of feedback from those who attended that last CEP Seminar.

Although the Seminars are aimed primarily at Chairs and Vice-Chairs, please pass this invitation onto your panel as everyone is welcome. If you are unable to attend the date allocated to your Borough, you can book a place at another Borough – please just call or email us for a list of these dates.

The Lambeth CEP Seminar will be on

Tuesday 6pm-8pm 14 April at Lambeth HQ Control and Command, 2nd Floor conference Room, 109 Lambeth Road, SE1 7LP

Please RSVP by calling me on 020 7202 8516 or email <u>billycotsis@saferlondonfoundation.org</u>.

Please note the seminar is FREE and light catering will be provided.



CEP Project and Conference

The CEP project will be working with Safer Neighbourhoods Panels (SNP) and Community Police Engagement Groups (CPEGs) to provide chairs and/or their representatives with information and support so that they could carry out their monitoring and scrutiny roles more effectively.

Over two years, the CEP project will coordinate four Seminars in all London Boroughs. CEP Seminars will be delivered by MPS trainers. Light catering will be provided.

Furthermore, a CEP e-newsletter for Panel chairs has been created and I would like to hear from your Panel about any experiences or comments that you wish to contribute. To become involved with the e-newsletter, please e-mail malihakorotana@saferlondonfoundation.org.

In addition to the Seminars a conference will be held at City Hall on Saturday, October 3 between 10:00am – 4:00pm. The Conference will be an opportunity to learn more about Safer Neighbourhoods, Best Practise Examples, Community Engagement and Networking. Like the Seminars, the conference is also FREE to attend. However, there are only limited places available. If you would like to attend or require further information, please contact the number above.

Metropolitan Police Authority (MPA) Link Officer

Lambeth has a new MPA Link Officer, Susan Doran, who has recently taken over from Maurice Blades

Safer Lambeth Partnership (SLP) Mental Health Working Group

The SLP has established a Mental Health Working Group which will hold its first meeting at CPCG office on Friday 17 April.

Every LGBT Youth Matters Conference

The Consortium of Lesbian, Gay Bisexual and Transgendered Voluntary and Community Organisations (the Consortium) is holding an Every LGBT Youth Conference on Friday 24th April from 9.45am - 6.00pm at Unison Headquarters, 1 Mabledon Place, London WC1H 9AJ. The event is free to attend. The conference the new rights and protections for LGBT children and young people and how voluntary and statutory sector agencies can develop their services in the context of upcoming and newly introduced legislative changes. The conference will be addressed by Rt. Hon. Maria Eagle MP. Workshops will include Combatting LGBT Youth Homelessness, Identifying and Supporting LGBT Women's Needs and the Needs of LGBT, Black and Other Minority-Ethnic People. To book a place go to the Consortium's website at http://lgbtconsortium.org.uk/c1/events/eym/



CPCG office closed

CPCG office will be closed on Friday 10 April and Monday 13 April.

Meetings and events attended during March/April 2009

1 April February The Mayor of Lambeth, Cllr. Angie

Meader, presented Jane Warwick with the Lord Scarman Civic Award at Lambeth Town Hall for her work with

vulnerable people.

31 March Jim Toohill Environment and Community

Safety Scrutiny Committee is meeting this evening at 7.00 p.m. in Room 8 at

Lambeth Town Hall.

26 March Wesley Stephenson attended a seminar

organised by Involve 'Public Engagement

in Fighting Crime'.

26 March Young and Safe Commissioning Event?

17 March Anna Tapsell and Jane Warwick visited

the premises being used by Code 7 in

Offley Street SW9

Important contacts

Non emergencies, advice or comments

Tel: 0300 123 1212

In confidence (anonymously) with information about a crime

Tel: 0800 555 111

Emergencies, if a crime is happening now or there is immediate danger

Tel: 999